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March 8, 2023 

 
NOTICE TO OFFERORS 

 

FOLLOW-UP TO QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS RELEASED ON  
March 6, 2023 

 

RFP No. 1139.5, Actuarial Consulting Services 

for the Montgomery County Public Schools 

 

 
In reference to the following questions, please see the updated response below: 

 

 

Question 46: Section 15.0 also indicates that we should "see attached" for the projections of future employee 
pension contributions. Please provide this attachment. 

 

Answer: This is a typo. It should say employer pension contributions. The report is attached separately. 

 

Follow-up Answer:  This document was not uploaded at the time of the Q&A posting.  It is attached 

separately as QA Attachment - MCPS CFProjections2022. 

 

 

Question 52: The experience study from 2019 is marked DRAFT. Is there a final version available? 

 

 Answer: This was not available at the time of release of the Q&A and will be provided at a later date. 

 

 Follow-up Answer:  There was no final version of the experience study completed. 

 

 

 

Angela McIntosh Davis, CPPB  
Director, Division of Procurement  

AMD 

 
 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and returning with your proposal or under a 

separate cover. 
 

Accepted By: _______________________________________________________                  

(Name & Title) 

 
Name of Company: __________________________________________________ 


